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Dear Horned Frogs,

Welcome home to Texas Christian University! Today marks the first day of classes for the
2024-2025 academic year, and we are thrilled to welcome all our new and returning students,
faculty and staff to our vibrant campus community.

The start of a new semester at TCU is always an exciting time for opportunity and innovation. 
TCU offers an unmatched blend of academic excellence, invigorating student life and 
outstanding student resources. We hope you take advantage of all TCU has to offer and make 
the most of your experience.

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=1tzBWv4mu6s


For 151 years, TCU has been committed to student success that is driven by our mission: to
educate individuals to think and act as ethical leaders and responsible citizens in the global
community. Today, TCU is a world-class university known for its values-centered community,
dedication to scholarship and innovation, enriching student experiences and fostering leaders
ready to make an impact. We are dedicated to carrying forward TCU’s legacy of excellence and
are full of excitement for the year ahead.

Thank you for being a part of our community.

Welcome home, and Go Frogs!

Victor J. Boschini, Jr.
Chancellor

Daniel W. Pullin
President
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